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April 2019 

You know that 
it is Spring in 
Texas when you 
see the yard 
cut out around 
the bluebonnets.   

There are more 
than 
bluebonnets 
blooming at the 
Texas capital 

Several bills 
have weeds to 
be pulled.   

Vacant lot next to the Orchard United Methodist Church  
Be sure to make this month’s meeting for the hot legislative updates 

   

Many thanks to all who acted quickly and emailed their local 
representatives.  This kind of solidarity will protect the integrity of our industry.  
Please stay vigilant with us as we tread through these very impactful changes. 

For the upcoming April meeting, Aaron Thomas, with DMP will be the 
guest speaker.  He will cover Modern Hiring: Philosophy and Management.  The 
meeting will be held at ADI on Pinemont on April 11 at 11:30. 

The Spring Break crowd donned our March meeting, with Craig Watt of 
Rust Ewing Insurance bringing stories of cyber and employment liability 
disasters.  It was enough to make you take out a policy of protection.  The 
meeting location and lunch was hosted by Anixter on Mitchelldale.  We so 
appreciate such great accommodations.  

Please remember, our associate members support us, so please support 
them.  And if you are not coming to meetings, you are missing out on CEU’s, 
great speakers, networking opportunities, and lots of inside information.  As 
your president, I welcome any topics or issues for discussion or suggestions for 
improving this association.  Contact me anytime at president@hgcaa.org 

Van Mayorga,  

HGCAA President  


